West Windsor‑Plainsboro High School Music Department
346 Clarksville Road, P.O. Box 535

West Windsor, New Jersey  08550

(609) 716‑5050













October 7, 2015
Dear Student Musician and Parents;
This is to inform you of the dates, times, and locations of this year’s Orchestra Program Concert Schedule.  Please use this guide when planning your family events.  This also includes rehearsal expectations for those involved in the orchestras.  
Please read the following statement carefully, sign below and return to your instructor by Friday, October 16.  


As a member of the West Windsor‑Plainsboro High School Music Department I realize the importance of attending all concerts and rehearsals in which my group is involved. I will attend all the concerts planned for our ensemble.  

I realize that rehearsals are for learning how my part works in the ensemble, and are not for learning music.   I will practice my music before the rehearsals so I can build on this knowledge during the rehearsals.   

November 20, 2015, Friday @ 7:30 p.m.



         Orchestra Winter Concert

December 6, 2015, Sunday @ 1:30 & 3:30 p.m.
                             Orchestra Children’s Concert (fundraiser)                                    

Location:  High School South   



                        
 
   South Orchestras

Rehearsal – December 3, Thursday @ 6:30 - 9:00 p.m.

February 5, 2016, Friday @ 7:30 p.m.


                          Orchestra Festival 8 ‑12


Location: High School South
                  WWPHS South/Grover Middle School Orchestras
         

May 21, 2016, Saturday @ 4:00 PM
                                               Combined Spring Concert


Location:  Ocean Grove, NJ

                     North and South Choirs, South Orchestra 

Signed_______________________________________________________          ______________________________________ 

(your signature)



                                 (please print your name legibly)

Signed_______________________________________________________

(parents’ signature)

Note to parents:  Our concerts give you the opportunity to experience the results of the hard work your child has put into their music education.  Having you in attendance makes it a special event for them and lets them know that you value their contribution to the group.  Concerts were always a wonderful family time for me when I was young, and our tradition of going out together for ICE CREAM after a concert found its way into my own family traditions with my children.  I know from experience how quickly children grow up and go out on their own, and I am grateful for the memories of those family times.  

It is inevitable at the end of concerts to see a few students standing at the door waiting for a ride from parents who were not there.  It makes me sad to hear them say “my parents never come to my concerts.”  You may not realize the impact that makes on them, and I see it all the time.  Even if they put up a tough exterior, they miss your being there.

So come out and experience your child’s accomplishments.  We have an awesome orchestra program – one of the best in the state.  

Proper concert etiquette is a part of the educational process.  In fairness to all groups performing, students and audiences are expected to remain for the entire concert.  Please show respect for the performers by refraining from talking and keeping younger children quiet and in their seats (except for the Children’s Concert).
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